
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Mandate
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 11:54:23 AM

From: Frank Taraska <franksharon36@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:02 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Mandate
 
I strongly urge you not to support this mandate. It will not work most people will not be able
to afford to drive one. The  electric rates will soar much higher than they are now. Again don't
support this awful mandate.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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